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November 12, 2020 

 

Dear School Community,  

 

Today, I received word that we did have a high school student test positive for COVID-19.  We have also 

quarantined 5 additional students and two faculty members through this positive case at the high school 

level only.  Through our contact tracing, this positive case resulted from outside of our school learning 

environment.  Out of an abundance of caution, our high school students will be learning remotely tomorrow, 

Friday, November 13th.  Middle and Elementary School students and faculty have not been impacted and 

will attend school as normal.    

 

Thank you again for your patience during this time.  I wish you all a great evening and as always, Go Dogs! 

 

Brent Ripley 

Bridgeport EVSD Superintendent   


